
 

Pretoria 24 Nov 2016 

To: Synod FRCSA 2017 
 

Re:  RCNZ 

 

Esteemed brothers. 

Classis North decided at its meeting of 19 Aug 2016 to send following request from 

Maranata to synod as an agenda point labelled:  

“Relationship with RCNZ” 
 

“The Church Council of Maranata would like to ask next Synod in 2017 to investigate the possibilities 
of getting into a sister-church relationship with the Reformed Church of New Zealand. More than 
once members of Maranata have immigrated to New Zealand, and they became members of the 
RCNZ. During the synod of outr sister churches in Australia recently, it was also decided to start sister 
church relationship with the RCNZ. In line with proper church orderly procedures, we therefore ask 
you as Classis to forward this request to next snod with your endorsement” 

 

With brotherly greetings. 

T de Wit 

Scribe 

      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 


